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PHA Launches Investigation into Alleged NEMS 
Incident 

 

 

The Public Hospitals Authority (PHA) has launched an official inquiry into an 

alleged incident reported to have occurred in a National Emergency Medical 

Services (NEMS) emergency vehicle involving an expectant mother.  The two 

NEMS crew members have been suspended pending the outcome of the inquiry. 

The PHA remains committed to providing quality care in all pre-hospital emergency 

services and hospital-based services. Patients and their loved ones are encouraged to 

call Client Feedback Lines to report any concerns or questions they may have. The 

Princess Margaret Hospital Client Care Line is 242-825-3438 and the Rand 

Memorial Hospital Client Feedback Line is 242-350-6700 ext. 2079.  


